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TOWN BOARD MEETING 

July 1, 2019 

6:30 p.m. 
 

1. Department Reports 

 Highway, Water, Transfer Station  -Allan Wellington/Councilor Tucker  

           Parks Department     -Sue Murphy/Supervisor Aaron 

 Planning and Zoning   -Councilor Tucker 

 Codes Office    -Robert Herrmann/Councilor Badami 

 Budget     -Bridgett Winkelman/Supervisor Aaron 

 Historian      -Monthly Report 

  

2. Minutes June 17, 2019 

 

3. Transfer Station  Full Time Position 

 

4. Five Year Capitol Projects Plan  

 

5. Amended contract with National Grid – LED Street Lighting 

 

6. Mirbeau Escrow Account - $3,000 request 

 

7. Announcements/Correspondence/Updates 

▪Electronic Recycling at the Transfer Station – Peter Wells Request 

 ▪Thank you from the 4th grade for their visit to the Town Hall 

                 ▪ Hans Spillmann Letter  

                 ▪David Johnson Letter 

                 ▪ New York Public Service Commission Letter regarding Charter Communications and  

 Time Warner Cable 

▪ Senator Antonacci Letter regarding Extreme Winter Recovery Funding 

▪ Updated – Zoning and Comprehensive Plan 

 

8. Public Comment 

 

9. Budget Amendments 

 

10. Abstract # 19-13 

11. Executive Session – Personnel and Contract Negotiations 

Regular Board Meeting – The public has the right to attend and listen to the board deliberations.  The 

public may participate upon the invitation of the board.  Public Hearing – The public is invited to speak.  

The board is not obligated to answer questions or render a decision.  All comments should be directed to 

the Board.  


